

31 January 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We wanted to make you aware of two parental information evenings that we are running in the coming weeks.

Both sessions are open to parents of students from all year groups, however, as we have limited spaces you must book on EventBrite using the links below. We ask that only one parent from each household attends and that students are **not** brought to these sessions.

6th of February – 5.00-5.45pm – Our Young People and Mobile Phones

In this session we will be sharing with you the current research around the dangers of mobile phone usage, from safeguarding issues as well mental health and wellbeing. We will be exploring strategies that you can use at home to manage mobile phone usage, as well as consulting parents on how we in school could better support young people to manage their mobile phone usage.

13th February – 5.00 – 5.45pm – Preparing for Assessment

In this session we will be sharing with you strategies that you can use to support students at home when it comes to revision and assessment preparation. The next assessment week begins on Monday 3rd of March and so this session should help you in best preparing for the rigours of the week.

Links:

6th February – Young People and Mobile Phones: <u>Our Young People and Mobile Phones Tickets, Thu 6 Feb</u> 2025 at 17:00 | Eventbrite

13th February – Preparing for Assessment Week: Week <u>Preparing for Assessment Week Tickets, Thu 13 Feb</u> 2025 at 17:00 | Eventbrite

Please be aware that session numbers are limited and those who turn up on the evening without a reservation will only be able to enter if there is availability.

Yours sincerely,

Senior Leadership Team

Acting Headteacher: Mrs M George Nether Stowe School St Chad's Road Lichfield WS13 7NB 01543 263446 www.netherstowe.com email: office@netherstowe.com Twitter: @netherstowe

